
Comment from Cannon Quinn 

I believe that cameras to be used as replacements for physical mirrors is a great, and innovative 
solution! We have seen this kind of legislation passed in the EU and Japan, and they don't seem to 
have very many problems with it! The future is bright, and I think this a great step forward. Not only 
would it allow for cars like the Audi e-tron to be sold here in america, which would allow for more 
jobs, but also stoke competition in the EV space for greater advancements, which could entice 
manufacturers to produce more items here in the United States. I do think that their should be some 
regulations surrounding this technology, but it definitely should be look into! 

 


